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OUOPS No. 2023-0 

MEMORANDUM 

 

FOR : Minister, Basic, Higher, and Technical Education, BARMM 

Regional Directors 

Regional and Division Youth Formation Coordinators 
Schools Division Superintendents 

All Others Concerned  

 

 

 

FROM : Atty. REVSEE A. ESCOBEDO 

Undersecretary for Operations 

 

 

Dr. DEXTER A. GALBAN 

Assistant Secretary for Operations 

 

 

NENNETH ESPLANA-ALAMA, PhD 

Director IV 

Bureau of Learner Support Services  

SUBJECT : CALL FOR PARTICIPANTS TO THE CYBERSECURITY AND 

FUTURE-READY SKILLS IN MINECRAFT EDUCATION 

PROGRAM 

DATE : November 10, 2023 
 

 

The Office of the Undersecretary for Operations (OUOPS), through the Office of the 

Assistant Secretary for Operations (OASOPS) and the Bureau of Learner Support 

Services–Learner Formation Division (BLSS-LFD), transitioning from Youth Formation 

Division, hereby encourages all learners to participate in the Cybersecurity and 

Future-ready Skills in Minecraft Education Program which will be launched on 

Saturday, November 25, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. via Microsoft Teams 

Live Event. 

 

In partnership with Microsoft Philippines and their Global Training Partner, Line 

Learning and Development Solutions, this program aims to: 

 

a. develop learners’ digital literacy, creativity, and innovation skills aligned with 

the national curriculum framework for ICT education; 

http://www.deped.gov.ph/


 

 

 

b. support one of the goals of the National Cybersecurity Plan 2022 in developing 

a cyber-resilient society; 

 

c. enhance learners’ interest and motivation in STEM fields, especially in 

computer science and engineering, which are in high demand in the global 

market; and 

 

d. foster collaboration and communication skills among learners, teachers, 

school leaders, and parents, as they work together to solve cybersecurity 

challenges in Minecraft. 

 

In this regard, the OUOPS hereby requests all regional offices, division offices, and 

elementary and secondary schools, through their respective Youth Formation 

Coordinators (YFCs) and School Heads to encourage as many learners as possible to 

participate in the said program. For more details about the program, the Frequently 

Asked Questions (FAQs) can be found at Annex A or via https://bit.ly/MEPHFAQ.  

 

Moreover, it is requested that technical assistance and support be provided to all 

interested learners the following: 

a. attend the General Orientation on Saturday, November 25, 2023 at 10:00 

–11:30 a.m. via Microsoft Teams (https://bit.ly/MinecraftOrientationPH);  

b. like and follow the official Facebook page of the program (Minecraft Edu Live - 

Philippines) to be used for the live lessons and announcements 

(https://bit.ly/MinecraftEduLivePH); and 

c. submit an accomplished Parental Consent and Waiver Form (Annex B) to 

their respective Schools Division Offices. 

 

For inquiries and concerns, please contact Mr. Rovin James F. Canja, Project 
Development Officer IV, Officer-in-Charge of the BLSS-LFD at email 

blss.lfd@deped.gov.ph  or at elephone number 8637-9814.  
 

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired. 
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Annex A.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Annex B. 

 

PARENTAL CONSENT AND WAIVER FORM 

This form confirms that I agree to allow the participation of my son/daughter 

in the Cybersecurity and Future-Ready Skills in Minecraft Education Program. 

This is to confirm that I give full permission in any recording that may be done during 

the conduct of this program and to use some or all their 

image/contribution/performance in any publication (including electronic 

publications such as film or website) created by or for the Learner Formation Division 

and to release this material to Microsoft Philippines, Line Learning and Development 

Solutions and DepEd Official platforms.  

I hereby confirm that I agree and understand the commitment of my 

son/daughter as a participant of the program. I also understand and will support 

my son/daughter’s endeavor to meet the expectations, guidelines, and 

responsibilities to his/her fellow learners and to the Learner Formation Division 

(LFD). 

CONTACT DETAILS FOR QUESTIONS OR PROBLEMS 

For any concerns or clarification, you may contact the Bureau of Leaner Support 

Services–Learner Formation Division (BLSS–LFD) through the email address at 

blss.lfd@deped.gov.ph.  

 

* Please submit this form to your Division Youth Formation Coordinator (YFC) prior to the participation on the event. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________________________ 

Signature of Parent/Guardian over Printed Name 

 

__________________________________________ 

Contact Details (Mobile Number) 

 

_____________________________________________ 

Name of Learner 

 

 

__________________________________________ 

Date 

mailto:blss.lfd@deped.gov.ph

